
July 7, 2016 

 

Honorable Robert J. Bauman 

Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 4th ALD. DIST.-FILE#160359 

 DESIGNATION BICYCLE LANE ON NORTH JEFFERSON STREET 

 FROM EAST ERIE STREET TO EAST ST PAUL AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

In an effort to support bicycling for transportation and recreation as well as enhance bicycle safety, 

City staff recommends the installation of designated bicycle lanes on North Jefferson Street from 

East Erie Street to East St. Paul Avenue. 

 

City staff will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 



July 7, 2016 

 

Honorable Nik Kovac 

Alderman, 3rd Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 3rd ALD. DIST.-FILE#160359 

 DESIGNATION BICYCLE LANE ON NORTH MARYLAND AVENUE 

 FROM EAST HARTFORD AVENUE TO EAST EDGEWOOD AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Kovac: 

 

In an effort to support bicycling for transportation and recreation as well as enhance bicycle safety, 

City staff recommends the installation of designated bicycle lanes on North Maryland Avenue from 

East Hartford Avenue to East Edgewood Avenue. 

 

City staff will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 



July 7, 2016 

 

Honorable Jose G. Perez 

Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Honorable Terry L. Witkowski 

Alderman, 13th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 12th & 13th ALD. DIST.-FILE#160359 

 DESIGNATION BICYCLE LANE ON SOUTH 16TH STREET 

 FROM WEST HOWARD AVENUE TO WEST WINDLAKE AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Perez and Alderman Witkowski: 

 

In an effort to support bicycling for transportation and recreation as well as enhance bicycle safety, 

City staff recommends the installation of designated bicycle lanes on South 16th Street from West 

Howard Avenue to West Windlake Avenue. 

 

City staff will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 



July 7, 2016 

 

Honorable Khalif J. Rainey 

Alderman, 7th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 7th ALD. DIST.-FILE#160359 

 DESIGNATION BICYCLE LANE ON WEST ROOSEVELT DRIVE 

 FROM NORTH 36TH STREET TO WEST FOND DU LAC AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Rainey: 

 

In an effort to support bicycling for transportation and recreation as well as enhance bicycle safety, 

City staff recommends the installation of designated bicycle lanes on West Roosevelt Drive from 

North 36th Street to West Fond Du Lac Avenue. 

 

City staff will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 



July 7, 2016 

 

Honorable Milele A. Coggs 

Alderwoman, 6th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 6th ALD. DIST.-FILE#160359 

 DESIGNATION BICYCLE LANE ON NORTH 6TH STREET 

 FROM WEST MCKINLEY AVENUE TO WEST BROWN STREET, 

 AND ON NORTH HALYARD STREET FROM WEST BROWN STREET TO 

 WEST NORTH AVENUE, AND ON NORTH 7TH STREET FROM WEST 

 GARFIELD AVENUE TO WEST NORTH AVENUE, AND ON NORTH 8TH 

 STREET FROM WEST GARFIELD AVENUE TO WEST NORTH AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderwoman Coggs: 

 

In an effort to support bicycling for transportation and recreation as well as enhance bicycle safety, 

City staff recommends the installation of designated bicycle lanes on North 6th Street from West 

Mckinley Avenue to West Brown Street, and on North Halyard Street from West Brown Street to 

West North Avenue, and on North 7th Street from West Garfield Avenue to West North Avenue, 

and on North 8th  Street from West Garfield Avenue to West North Avenue. 

 

City staff will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety  

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 

 


